
St Barbara’s Day Lunch, Red Yum Thai, Milsons Point, 30 November, 2018 

 

Kim – Fine menu selection, terrific venue, excellent tucker and the right price. Philip –  We 
should make global warming a compulsory  topic as it generated a deal of agitated interest. 
Andrew – Congratulations again on your fine effort in delivering the St Barbara’s Day Lunch 
toast today.  It was amazing how it inspired so many others were to jump to their feet to 
contribute. Alan – Please put the heading ‘Babs Toast’ in your diary for 12.35pm on Fri 6 Dec 
2019. David, Bob and Colin – Welcome back to the fold.  You were missed. Mark – Great to 

see your icon of the Blessed Saint. Bret, Duff, Murray and Robert – You missed a jolly nice 
do. Rod – Forget Melbourne, come again next year. 

 

 


